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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for a storm drain replacement and erosion control project in the area 
of Little John Lane in the City of Brewer. 
 
A run of storm drain from the corner of Rotherdale Road to the outlet in the ditch will be 
removed and replaced.  One catch basin will be demolished and replaced and one other 
one will be installed.  Work will be required on an existing catch basin to create a new 
invert for a larger pipe.  All new storm drain will be 24” HDPE stormdrain/underdrain  
 
Erosion control work in a large drainage ditch will also be done under this project.  The 
contractor will be installing riprap on the inlet and outlet ends of several drainage pipes.  
Minor tree removal is expected.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-8430.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2022 Little John 
Lane Storm Drain Replacement and Erosion Control Project” and must be received at the 
Office of Jeremy Caron, Brewer Engineering Dept., 221 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME 
by 1:00 PM, Monday April 25, 2022.  Any bids received after the date and time specified 
will not be allowed.  All bid questions must be received by “three days prior to bid”, all 
questions received after that time will not be answered.  
 
The City of Brewer, Maine holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or 
all bids received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


